
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
This is a letter to inform you about details of the Year 3 school trips which are coming up 
this academic year. 

 
Year 3 will be attending the following trips: 

 
 
Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh Sabha Southall– Tuesday 4 March 2025 (Free of charge) 

 
National History Museum with Earthquake Workshop– Tuesday 6 May 2025           
(£11 combined price with Inventors workshop- already on parent pay) 

 
Kew Gardens – Tuesday 10 June 2025 (£14.50) 
 
 
We will be sending out more details in the near future regarding each of the trips 
individually. These details will include: parent helpers, payment information and 
permission slips. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your class teachers. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Mr Hardman 
Year 3 Leader 
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